
April 3, 2023  

  

  

RE:    SB311 

  

Dear Nevada Legislators:  

SB311- 

In regards to SB311, I write this letter in support of this change to the NRS.  

By allowing a person to transfer tag a tag to a person under the age of 18 provides opportunity. 

Currently, Nevada is seeing drastic declines of most our big game species across the state, making it 

harder and harder to draw these coveted tags.  

By adding this language to the NRS, it will allow youth to have greater opportunities to hunt and 

participate as big game tags continue to decline across the state.  

I look to you to support SB311 as this would provide additional hunting opportunity for our youth in 

Nevada.   

Best regards,  

Ryan Browne` 


